From: Dr. Harold walter schranz

sent: saturday, 6 August 2011 10:47 am

To: Elections )

subject: A1l of Gungahlin should be in the one electorate!

Dear Ssir/Madam

I would like to offer my support and that of my family to get all of Gungahlin
in the one electorate. wWe support the Gungahlin Community Council initiative
to keep all Gungahlin suburbs in the one ACT electorate. It makes a lot of
community, political and financial sense.

Thanks for your help
pDr. Harold W. Schranz
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